
iZLa WMFG 

Dear Sir; 

This is to confirm your letter in regue,rds to our frequency 

check on November 13, 1941, that all the selections you listed 

were correct as far as they went. 

Due to this world conditions we are unable to give you sny 

information in regards to the station, but we thank you for 

your information >a,nd sometimes after the whole mess is straight 

we hope that we could get together and give you what you would 

like to know. Until the next time we remain 

Sincerely ours, 

F U L L T I M E 1 2 4 0 KCS 
HEAD OF THE LAKES BROADCASTING CO. 

HIBBING, MINNESOTA 
December 22,1941. 

Evert kinen 

C O L U M B I A B R O A D C A S T I N G S Y S T E M A F F I L I A T E 


